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Notice of Continuation of Regular Meeting 
Notice of Cancelled Sessions 
(replaces notice posted week of October 12, 2015) 
 

To the Board of Directors of South Suburban Park and Recreation District  
and to anyone else to whom it may be of concern: 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a  
the regular meeting of the District Board of Directors will continue  
Wednesday, October 28, 2015, at 7 pm, in the 
Board Rooms, Goodson Recreation Center, 6315 South University Boulevard. 
The Board of Directors will  

 Conduct a PUBLIC HEARING regarding the inclusion of certain properties, already 
within the City of Lone Tree, to the South Suburban Park and Recreation District. A list 
of parcels has been published in legal notices in the Littleton Independent, Douglas County 
News Press, and Columbine Courier during the week of October 12, 2015. Petitioners: the 
City of Lone Tree, Rampart Range Metro District No. 1, RidgeGate Investments Inc., and 
SpringGate LLC. (Copies of original petitions and other information are available for 
public view at the South Suburban Administration office, 6631 South University 
Boulevard, 8 am-5 pm Monday-Friday.) 

 Conduct a PUBLIC HEARING after receiving a report from District staff regarding the 
proposed Habitat for Humanity housing development in the City of Sheridan, also 
related to a public park proposal. The development and park are proposed to be built on the 
former Ft. Logan Elementary campus. 

Please refer to the published agenda for a full list of topics, including Study Session items; and 
the Board of Directors may consider other items brought to them. A full agenda for regular 
study and public meeting sessions is published on the District’s website approximately five 
days before a session date, www.sspr.org. This meeting is open to the public.  
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Further,  
 

PUBLIC NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that regular sessions  
of the Board of Directors of South Suburban Park and Recreation District  
originally scheduled to meet on  
Wednesdays, November 25 and December 23, 2015 
HAVE BEEN CANCELLED. 
 

This is not a posting of regularly scheduled meetings of the Board. A 
complete agenda for regular meetings and study sessions is posted on the 
District website, www.sspr.org, approximately five days before each 
session date; and the Board may consider other items brought to them. If 
you would like additional information relating to these or any of the 
Board’s sessions, please call 303/798-5131. 

South Suburban Park and Recreation District,  
by: /s/ Pamela M. Eller, Secretary of the Board of Directors 
 

/ds 


